


Tricentennial Meeting         
Feb 11, 2015
Present:   Karen MacGillivary, Kate MacKay, Sarah Mancini, Mary McDonald, Angie Mead, Denise Moore, Bill Plummer &, Andrew Roth-Wells, Amy Lang, Larry Mann George Dufour
Minutes from Jan. 28 approved with amendments
We decided that July 23, 2016 is a good date for our celebration.  It would normally be Community Day at the Community Center, but in 2016 it will be the Tri-Centennial.  The next weekend would be the Celebration of the Arts.
We agreed we would send a letter to the Committees to tell them of our plans and encourage them and support them to celebrate at their annual events however they want.  We support them and may be able to give a little financial help.    This letter can go out before our next meeting. Angie, Mary and Kate will draft this letter, and email it to the committees as well as the members of this committee.  We will send a fund raiser letter in the future.  It will go to everyone in town.  At our next meeting we will try to pick two fund raisers that we can commit to, so we can mention it in our fund raising letter.  It will cost us $500 - $600 to do this. We hope to have some seed money soon.
It may be possible that a Fishermen’s Memorial will be ready to unveil on the day of our celebration.  Amy will work on that.
We would like to get bumper stickers to give out and to sell.  Sarah will look into this.
T- Shirts always sell.  Amy will look into this.
Perhaps Georgetown Pottery could make a commemorative cup.  Bill will look into this.
Amy will reach out to Georgetown’s fishermen to see what they have for ideas.
Denise Moore will liaise with Historical Society and Church, as well as finding out the deadline for inclusions in the next 2 Georgetown Tides.  Karen MacGillivary will liaise with Working League and Library.   
Next Meeting:  Feb 25 Agenda: share info, t-shirt and sticker designs, make a timeline and a rough sketch of the big celebration.

